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7th March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As part of our new vehicle for the Summer half-term, we have booked a visit to Cadbury World to 
research the history of the Ancient Maya. Children will have the opportunity to look around the 
factory, experience a 4D cinema, participate in a Mayan workshop and even taste and temper 
their own chocolate. The children will also get the chance to use the outdoor play area 
depending on the weather.  
 
The visit will take place on Tuesday 4th June 2024 for all Year 4 classes and children will need to 
be at school by 8:15am ready to leave at 8:30am. Children will enter via the main reception door 
and wait in the main school hall with the Year 4 staff. The overall price (including transport) is 
£27.50 and this can be paid via ParentMail. Due to slightly higher than usual cost of this visit, we 
have broken this down in to more manageable instalments. However, the full amount should be 
paid by Friday 24th May 2024. Please speak to the school office if you are having difficulty with 
making the payments  
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks) in a suitable bag. 
However, school will provide children who are in receipt of Free School Meals with a packed 
lunch. Children are required to be in their usual school uniform as this is an educational visit but 
will need comfortable shoes for the day. 
 
The bus is due to leave Cadbury World at 2:30pm and we aim to be back at school by 4:30pm 
dependant on traffic. However, the school office will be in constant contact and will be able to 
update you on any changes to timings. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Oakes, Miss Brennan and Miss Cocking 
Year 4 Class Teachers 
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